
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

11 April 2025 

Dear Sirs,  

Referring to our previous notice released 17th January 2025, please note that due to 

continuing delays at Fremantle Port, ASC Liner Services Pte Ltd will commence the recovery 

process of costs incurred at Fremantle Port due to berthing and weather delays.  

The recovery process will come into effect from voyage AL2502, and will be charged on a 

voyage by voyage basis. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation regarding this matter.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Montana Hermes, Liner Manager  

ASC Liner Services Pte. Ltd. 


